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REPORT:  Committee Vote: Favorable 5-0:  Council Members Fisher, Hawkins, Blegay, Olson 
and Watson 
 
The Health, Human Services, and Public Safety Committee convened on Thursday, February 15, 
2024, to consider the appointments of the nominees to the Commission for Women.  The Prince 
George’s County Commission for Women improves the quality of life for women and girls by 
advocating, initiating, and championing programs and legislation to strengthen families and 
communities. The Commission has advocated for women and girls since it was established by 
the Prince George’s County Council in 1972.  
 
The nominees include Ms. Arnicia V. Arrington (Clinton), Ms. Erin N. Barrett (Upper 
Marlboro), Ms. Bethania S. Gonzales (Fairmont Heights), Ms. Mychael M. Robinson (Clinton) 
to the Prince George County Commission for Women.  A Public Hearing is scheduled for March 
5, 2024, at 11:00 am. 
 
Ms. Miriam Brewer, Office of the County Executive, presented the nominees to the Committee.  
Each nominee provided a brief overview of their background and priorities for the Commission.   
 
The nominees demonstrated their dedication through their professional pursuits and involvement 
in the community, with each bringing distinctive qualifications and enthusiasm.   
 
The Committee Members thanked the nominees for their commitment and eagerness to serve on 
the Commission for Women. 
 


